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Friday 24th March 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

We would like to let you know that Miss Bainbridge, Corvus SENDCo, is moving onto a SEND and 

Inclusion role with the Local Authority from April 2023. Her last day working for Corvus Education 

Trust schools will be 31st March 2023. We hope to appoint a new Trust SENDCo soon, but Miss 

Raine will continue to be the assistant SENDCo for Watton Westfield and will be your point of 

contact for any special educational needs concerns after you have spoken to your child’s class 

teacher.  

We are sure you will join us in wishing Miss Bainbridge well for her new job and thank her for all 

her hard work for those children with additional needs in our school.  

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs H Kemp 

Executive Headteacher  
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